
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Tuesday,	9	May	2017	
10:50:38	AM	
	
I	support	the	changes	to	increase	the	solar	feed	in	tariff	and	to	recognise	the	
environment	and	Heath	benefits.		Also	solar	is	the	most	reliable	and	cheapest	in	
peak	demand	On	the	hottest	days.		
	Yours	sincerely	Margaret	Cox.	
	
Margaret	Cox		

	
Postcode:	2482	
	
	




